
 

 

Dyddiad | Date 7 October 

Pwnc | Subject: The Tertiary Education and Research (Wales) Bill 

Dear Elin, 

Thank you for your letter dated 5 October, which the Committee discussed at our meeting on 7 

October.  

We are content with the timetable as proposed. However to enable us to meet the deadlines for both 

the Bill scrutiny and budget scrutiny, we would like to request two additional meetings: 

• Thursday 9 December (for Bill scrutiny);

• Thursday 20 January (for budget scrutiny. We anticipate that we will need to undertake Bill

scrutiny at our scheduled meeting on 13 January.)

We do not have any scheduling clashes with Members other committee commitments. 

We note that the Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee may have an interest in the Bill, and 

we will write to them to seek their views on how they would like to contribute to Stage 1 scrutiny of 

the Bill.  

Yours sincerely, 

Jayne Bryant MS 

Chair 
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